

GENERAL MEETING DECEMBER 14, 2021

Meeting called to order by President Lewellen at 8:45 a.m.

Prior to meeting, members enjoyed Christmas breakfast.

Meeting notes of November 16, 2021 will be on website.

Secretary's report accepted.

Treasurer's report:

Income of \$19,696.90 Western Bank account \$108,063.70 Car raffle \$28,395.00 Balance due to Rec Center \$524,976.86

Thank you to Pete Mahnke and Nancy Haviland.

The board for 2022 is:

Dean Lewellen President
Nan Janis Secretary
Dave Meyer Vice President
Ray Peterson 2nd Vice President
Suzanne Jones Treasurer
Ron Rada Treasurer

NEW BUSINESS

The Third Annual Golf Tournament is scheduled to be held on March 5, 2022. Chairman is Joel

Car Show – Paul Burrier
Prizes – Go out and get sponsors.

Ed Zacko thanked all for a successful concert Sunday in memory of Memo.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Car Show
Cactus Derby
Information to be posted on Group Works and website.

Motion to adjourn, seconded, carried. Meeting adjourned at 9:05.

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY HOLIDAYS